
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Heather Newell has worked in Haemoglobinopathies for over 20 

years primarily in the paediatric setting.  Currently working as 

Lead Nurse in Paediatric Haematology at Barts Health.  My first 

interest in sickle cell began in 1996 after receiving a nursing 

fellowship to attend the sickle cell clinic in Jamaica; in 1998 I  

completed a BSc (hons).  Further obtaining an MSc in 2006. I  

have contributed extensively to the development of 

Haemoglobinopathy serv ices both locally and nationally.  Most 

importantly, I  advocate for families, supporting them through 

their journeys and promote equality of serv ices for children with 

sickle cell and thalassaemia. 
 

 

 


